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MESSAGE FROM THE DESK OF PRINCIPAL                                 

Primary education is the first step of a child in formal 

education which plays a key role in child’s social and 

cognition development. Release of newsletter is a token 

of goodwill gesture of the attainment levels of the 

primary students of K.V. Jindrah. This newsletter is one 

such platform and print media to the creative output of 

the tiny tots which gives adequate expression to the 

creative urge of young minds. 

I, congratulates not only the budding tiny tots for their 

creative contributions but the teachers also for bringing 

out this cherished newsletter. 

Mr. Naveen Kumar 

Principal  

 
MESSAGE FROM NIPUN INCHARGE 

“A child’s mind is not vessel to be filled, it’s a lamp to be ignited. “ CMP 

Newsletter is, to my mind a mode of sharing, a means by which we show 

the creativity, talent and achievements of our tiny tots. In times, when 

communication has gained greater importance than ever before, unused 

letter highlights the very concepts of education methodological being 

forwarded. My sincere thanks goes to all those who have put their 

hearts and soul towards the publishing of the newsletter. I congratulate 

the editorial board and my dear children for their efforts in giving shape 

to this newsletter. 

Chief Patron: 

Sh. Naveen Kumar 

Patron: 

Mrs. Preeti 

Editorial Board: 

Mr. Munesh 

Mr. Parveen Kumar 

Mrs. Shweta 

Mr. Himanshu Kumar  



 

 

 
  

  
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

LEARNING WITH FUN 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NIPUN BHARAT ACTIVITIES 


